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[bookmark: _GoBack]Chairman Coley, Ranking Member Yuko, and members of the Senate Government Oversight and Reform Committee, thank you for the opportunity to present written testimony on behalf of the League of Women Voters of Ohio (LWVO).

Throughout the League’s 97-year history, we have been a strong supporter of transparency and accountability. That is especially important when it comes to the growing problem of money in politics. Sunshine is the best disinfectant when it comes to mitigating the influence of money, and that is why we believe we should do everything we can to make it easier for candidates to report campaign contributions and for the public to view those reports.

The League of Women Voters of Ohio supports Senate Bill 44 as introduced, to allow electronic filing of campaign finance reports and to require the Secretary of State to post them in searchable form.


The League of Women Voters of Ohio, a nonpartisan political organization, encourages informed and active participation in government, works to increase understanding of major public policy issues, and influences public policy through education and advocacy.
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